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19-Oct-2016
 
Anna Burns-Francis
Email address

 
Dear Ms Burns-Francis,
 
Official information request for cost of PRINTING RATES NOTICES
 
I refer to your official information request dated 8-August-2016 for "the cost to Council for
 printing the most recent round of rates assessment notices, and whether the notices are
 printed in black and white, or colour, and if there is any deviation among the notices – e.g. if
 there is a variety of pictures or colours on the notice, reflecting different areas, suburbs or
 regions."
 
I apologise for the delay in responding to your request.
 
Our rates notices are split into four areas. The cost of printing notices for each area for the
 latest rates instalment is as follows:
 
Area 1 $2,806.90
Area 2 $4,382.28
Area 3 $4,676.96
Area 4 $623.46
 
Total $12,489.60 per quarter
 
The notices are laser printed in colour with five different types of notice depending on which
 payment plan the ratepayer is on.
 
If you wish to discuss this information with us, please feel free to contact me and I can put you
 onto the relevant staff member to answer your questions.
 
Yours sincerely
Arlene Goss
 
 
 
Arlene Goss
Governance Support Officer
Dunedin City Council
 
50 The Octagon, Dunedin; P O Box 5045, Moray Place, Dunedin 9058, New Zealand
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Telephone:  03 477 4000
Email: Arlene.Goss@dcc.govt.nz
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